
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be taking part in a number of activities 

in recognition of Anti-Bullying Week, This year’s theme is, 

‘Choose Respect.’  

As a way of showcasing our differences and respect for 

each other I would like your child to decorate a sock to 

look like themselves! Please be as a creative as you wish! 

All of the socks will be hung up in the entrance hall with 

this year’s key message for Anti-Bullying Week. 

Please return the completed socks back to school by 

Wednesday 13th November. 

You can also add comments and photographs via ClassDojo 

messages. 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander 

Odd Socks Day is on Tuesday 12th November 2024- 
please send your child to school dressed in odd socks! 

 

 

Friday 8th November 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


